Lori Olberg

From: Andy De Fatta <Mavrighu@aol.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 30, 2013 6:06 AM

To: Lori Olberg

Subject: Message from Contact Us at www.BurlingtonVT.gov

This message was sent to you because you are a designated recipient for 'City Council' from
http://www. BurlinetonVT.cov/ContactUs

Sent on 11/30/2013 6:06:26 AM from [P Address: 174.230.66.144

Phone number provided: 601-498-8916

Comment/Question: | am from Mississippi,] was planning a vacation to your city this coming spring,I would
have spent a good bit of money in your city,but since ya'll are intent on having draconian gun laws,that are
actually against your states preemption laws,I have given a great deal of thought and am not at this time no
longer planning to visit you city or spending my money there.Now if ya'll do decide to not follow through with
these gun laws I will reconsider my trip.Also I am planning on advising my family and friends of my
decision,and since they were planning on traveling in a RV caravan with me they will probably decide against
traveling there also,all I can say is ya'll missed out on more taxes coming into your city coffers,and your local
businesses bringing in more money,l wonder what the businesses owners would have to say about losing out on
a good bit of money in these tough economic times?Maybe I will call some of the businesses myself and advise
them that your stance on more gun laws have cost them income!



